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Hello,

Can I please have the following comments submitted for reading at the Public Bills Committee meeting
March 17th?

Public accountability is critical for proper governance. As we all know, the legislation proposed in Bill 1
reduces accountability by allowingthe government to keep information hidden from the public,
including the Auditor General’s report. Limiting the amount of time that Opposition MLAs can speak in
the Legislature, and shutting out media from Province House, or allowing the government to ‘bypass’ the
media is a clear movement toward autocracy. Stop this Bill. This is not what you campaigned on, Tim
Houston, and it’s not representative of the desires of the Nova Scotian population. Shame on you, Tim
Houston.

Thank you,

Travis DeWoIf




